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      Preparing students for success by providing a superior, relevant education. 
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      Our students will be productive, successful contributors to society. 
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MEMORANDUM 
 
 
TO: Superintendent 
                   School Board Members 
 
FROM: Floyd Smith 
 Director, Middle Schools, on behalf of Grade Level Directors 
 
RE: Request for Use of Religious Venue 
 
DATE: February 4, 2020 Board Meeting 
 
 

Please review the following requests for use of a religious venue. 
 
 
 
School   Date                      Event Religious   Venue   

 
Elementary School 
 
Berryhill Elementary      May 28, 2020  5th Grade Recognition     Pine Terrace Baptist   
Gulf Breeze Elementary  May 27-28, 2020 5th Grade Graduation  GB United Methodist  
    
   

Middle School 
Hobbs Middle School  May 21, 2020  8th Grade Awards   Pine Terrace Baptist  
  
 
 
High School 
Nothing to report at this time. 
 
 
Specialty Schools 
Nothing to report at this time. 
 


